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16th October, 2017 

 

Dear parents, 

Parents Blood Donation Day 

 

Blood donation has been one of the key events that we would offer our best support.  In the previous 

blood donation days we have been receiving enormous parents’ support to support the call from the society.  

With the positive response, we would continue to work with the school and organize the Parents Blood 

Donation day. 

 

A blood drive would be held by the Hong Kong Red Cross Blood Transfusion Service at school.  The basic 

requirements for blood donors are ranging from 16-65 years old, and with a weight over 41kg. 

 

We would like to invite you to join this meaningful activity with your children (during non-lesson time) to 

show the care and support to each other and the society. 

 

Details of the event: 

Date: Monday, 15st November, 2016 

Time: 12:00 noon to 3:00 pm. 

Venue: School Hall 

Notes: 1. Please bring along your ID Card.   

2. Please join blood donation after meal, 

3. You should not join the event if you are sick or under medication. 

 

Giving Blood can help patients reborn. Your single donation can help 3 or more patients, so please do not 

underestimate your contribution. Take action now! Please complete the reply slip and return to class teacher. 

 

Warm regards, 

Sarah Chan Cheng Yong 

Reply Slip 

Dear Mrs WA, 

I acknowledge the event of Parent Blood Donation Day and we/______ of us *will/will not join the event. 

 

Name of Parent: ______________ Signature: ________________ 

Name of Student: ________________ Class (no.) ________(     ) 

Phone of parent (complete if joining) ______________________ 
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